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The Association of Sport Performance Centers (ASPC) has made significant progress in 
establishing working relationships with the International Olympic Committee (IOC).  Based on a 
very productive meeting on April 23, 2015 in Lausanne between ASPC Executive members and 
IOC sport department staff there is an opportunity to further engage the IOC.  The ASPC presented 
an outline of a Seven Year Plan to IOC officials and has committed to providing further details 
related to the specifics of that plan.   

As the IOC begins to implement its “Olympic Agenda 2020: the strategic roadmap for the future of 
the Olympic Movement”, the ASPC would like to examine opportunities to further improve our 
relationship with the IOC.  Each organization (IOC and ASPC) recognizes that “sport has the power 
to change the world” so over the next several years we wish to advance our relationship with the 
IOC to help, inspire and support changes in our centers as well as our host countries. 

Key topics that we share and will focus on together over the next several years include; clean and 
safe sport, youth and community engagement in Olympic sports, supporting the launch of an 
Olympic Channel for television and to improve our role as centers that support sporting activities on 
many levels - development to elite, community to national and host country to the world thus 
establishing a global training center system. 
 
Overview of Actions 

a. Recognition by the IOC 

b. Anti-Doping 

c. Increased Participation 

d. Olympic Channel  

e. Training Opportunities 

f. Coaching and Coach Education 

g. Professional Development for Athlete Performance Staff 

h. Internationally Recognized Training Sites 

i. Education of Athlete Entourage 


